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Acadia Youth Festival 2013 to take place in the province 
of Newfoundland and Labrador 

 
 
St. John’s, NL - October 4, 2013 - Franco -Jeunes Newfoundland and Labrador ( FJTNL ) is 
proud to announce the arrival of the Acadia Youth Festival to the province of 
Newfoundland and Labrador. The Acadia Youth Festival is an event that aims to bring 
together Acadian and Francophone youth from all the Atlantic provinces to participate in 
artistic, sporting, and leadership activities. 

This event is made possible through partnerships between Franco -Jeunes and 
organizations such as the Provincial Youth Council of Nova Scotia , Acadian Youth of Prince 
Edward Island,  the Federation of Young Francophones in New Brunswick and support the 
National Society of Acadia , St. Charles ( Maine ) and the Témiscouata region . 
 
Franco-Jeunes is responsible for programming this year and will ensure that the 2013’s 
Festival has a Newfoundland and Labrador flavour. The Festival will be held from 
November 8 to 11 and will take place at École Sainte -Anne in Mainland . We have decided 
to take this opportunity to share the culture of our province with all participants . 

The festival is an opportunity to offer unique activities and invite young people to explore 
the traditions of the region. On the agenda for the weekend you will find the traditional 
dance, Gaelic football, accordion ... If you would like to take part in this experience , we 
are accepting registrations until Thursday, October 10. 
 
To keep you informed, we have created a Facebook page: www.facebook.com/FJA2013 , 
you 'll find all the information about the festival : registration, general information , 
transportation, activities ... 
 
 
 
Information: 
 
Gaston Létourneau 
Coordonnateur de Franco-Jeunes 
Courriel : coord@fjtnl.ca 
Téléphone : 709 722 8302 
www.francotnl.ca/FJA2013 
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